
From: Ashley Hermansyah 

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 3:29:55 PM 

To: City Council 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Low barrier shelter 165th Aurora  

Response requested: Yes 

Sensitivity: Normal 

Archived: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 12:02:16 PM 

 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear council members, 
 
If you open a shelter where it doesn’t belong and problems arise all over shoreline it’s because of your 
negligence. 
People lives in the neighborhood will change for the worse because of your negligence. You rush and 
make a rash decision and it ends up being a disaster people get hurt and violated, because of your 
negligence. You all have a responsibility to keep us safe so don’t be negligent. Fixing” one issue cannot 
cause a bigger issue for others in the community. You all have other options, remember that please. If it 
doesn’t fit don’t force it because it’s not worth it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashley Hermansyah 
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